
Donation Hours: Tuesday – Friday from 8:30 am – 12:30 pm
__________________________

Beginning 2/25/2024, we will start accepting Small Items!

● You can donate during donation hours, or you can contact Sheila to set up
a time to have the shed opened.

● Do not leave things outside or in the garage.
● Clothing - All clothing should be put in plastic bags according to size. This

makes setup easy!
● Miscellaneous Items - All small items should be in closed boxes or totes

so they can be easily stacked. If you want your tote returned, put your
name somewhere on the tote.

__________________________

Beginning 4/28/2024, we will start accepting Large Items!

● All large items can be brought to church:
o Sunday, April 28th after church, during donation hours, or on

April 30th or Wednesday, May 1st. You may also set up a time
with Sheila.

__________________________

No items will be received after 1:00 pm on Wednesday, May 1st

Furniture, baby equipment, electronics and other items are accepted but if
not received by the Salvation Army will be returned to the owner. We do
not want to have the kid’s funds paying for disposal fees of unsold items that
are not accepted by the Salvation Army.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTION, CONCERNS, OR SUGGESTIONS,
PLEASE CONTACT SHEILA.
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